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REXANO, 205 N. Stephanie Street, Suite D # 131, Henderson, Nevada 89074
April 2009

Dear Congressman.

As a voting, US Constitution respecting, American citizen, I urge you to OPPOSE the Non-native Wildlife Invasion Prevention Act (H.R. 669).
Domestic and exotic animals have been part of our everyday life for many years without any major effect on the human health or environment (maybe with the exception of the uncontrolled population of the feral cats, who are exempt from this bill). 

The major threat to our environment is the human population explosion and over development. The major threat to human health is the fellow humans, aka murders and attempted murders, and human to human transmission of the diseases. 

Furthermore, in today’s harsh economic climate, this bill would decimate many honest animal related businesses, and kill the livelihood of millions of hard working American taxpayers. Under our legal system animals are considered property, and therefore protected by US Constitution. 

You can help our economy by opposing HR669 and all extreme animal rights bills whose final agenda is to remove all animals from human contact, for food and pets.
Sincerely

Zuzana Kukol, President

Responsible Exotic Animal Ownership

contact@REXANO.org
